
Good Evening Deer Park!  This is your weekly school news.  

• This week we have Senior chorus Tuesday and Junior chorus Thursday right after 

school 

• Market Day is finally here!  As part of a complete economics unit, our Key Deer Team 

has a service project each year where the students make their own products to sell, 

and the proceeds are donated to charity.  This year all money collected will go to St. 

Jude’s Children’s Hospital.  In the past, we were able to send a $1,000 dollar check to 

our local SPCA.  So, every class will get to go to the media center on Friday to 

purchase items that have been mass produced by students.  All this week our Key 

Deer students will be marketing their products during lunch time and getting kids 

excited for Market Day.  So, be sure to send your child in with some cash on Friday 

and know it’s for a good cause!  

• Calling all parents of incoming Kindergarteners!  Do you have a little one turning 5 

on or before September 1st?  Well, it’s time to bring your little one in and register 

them for the 22-23 school year, which is happening on April 18th from 3:15 to 5:15 

p.m. in the Deer Park Cafeteria.  Here are the flyers  with all 

the information countdown to kindergarten.pdf KG Reg Letter 2022 pdf.pdf  . 

•  I want to remind everyone that rainy season is just around the corner.  I try my very 

best not to call a rainy-day dismissal because I know it’s not convenient for 

anyone.  However, I will always put children’s safety above all else.  Florida weather is 

crazy and changes literally in the matter of minutes.  When we do have a down pour 

or lightening/thunder then all West walkers are moved to a room in the 4th grade 

pod, building 2, while the East walkers go into the 3rd grade pod, building 

11.  Parents are expected to walk up, wait in line on the sidewalk and we dismiss your 

child to you this way.  This is the biggest difference during rainy-day 

dismissal.  Thank you for understanding and again we only really do it a few times a 

year.  Our first round of FSA testing is happening on April 5th, 4th grade writing, the 

6th is 5th grade writing, and the 7th and 8th is 3rd grade reading.  Please be in 

attendance on those days and know that this is a time to show what you know and 

get the scores that goes with all the learning and hard work done by 

everyone.  Thanks for all the support and wishing everyone a lovely week.  
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